
 

    

 

 

 

Sustainability Analytics LLC 

225 17th Pl S, La Crosse WI 54601 

 

  December 1, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Lewis Kuhlman, Environmental Planner 

Planning and Development Department 

City of La Crosse 

 

Subject: Proposal for City of La Crosse GHG Emissions Inventories 

 

Dear Mr. Kuhlman, 

 

You requested annual Greenhouse Gas (GHG) Inventories as recommended in the Climate Action 

Plan.  Thank you for the request; I would be pleased to provide this service to the City of La Crosse.  The 

scope of work would include two GHG inventories for calendar year 2023: government operations and 

community-wide. Both inventories would be completed in the same way as Pale Blue Dot’s inventories 

completed previously for 2019-20, to be fully comparable. 

 

Results for both inventories would be available by late July 2024, for inclusion with CDP reporting (per 

our earlier discussion).  Total fee for both inventories would be $8,500.  This would include license fees 

for use of Pale Blue Dot’s calculation tool.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this proposal.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
concerns that you may have.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anders Olson 
Sustainability Analytics LLC 
608.518.7703 
anders@sustainanalytics.com 
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